
Submitter: Terry Brooks 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

Our household is completely opposed to additional taxes, especially this one. We are 

on a farm and have several vehicles and do not believe this tax is fair, especially 

since the funds are not being used to better take care of our roads.  

Enough of this mentality, that whenever there is a shortfall, just add another tax. 

Definitely taxation without representation… this should go before the voter’s at the 

very very least!!  

 


